ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87102
TELEPHONE (505) 242-2050
(505) 843-6762

CorONADO EXPLORATION CORPORATION 1005 MARQUETTE N.W.

WHEN REPLYING Whitney #1
PLEASE REFER TO:

August 13, 1980

RECEINED
NMOCD AUG 151980
Mr. W.A. Gressett ) -
Drawer DD Q. ¢ D,
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 ARTESIA, OFFICE

Dear Mr. Gressett,

On July 22, 1980, we received a letter from you requesting a GOR test on the
Whitney #1 by August 22, 1980. Yesterday, our pumper informed us that our
motor threw a rod and is totaled. Due to the shortage of gas motors right
now, we cannot say when we will be pumping the Whitney well again, therefore,
I do not think that we will be able to have a GOR test run by August 22.
Please give us a few more weeks to get this situation straightened out and a
GOR test run.

Thank you.
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